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LIFE	UNIVERSITY’S	REBECCA	KOCH	PRESENTED	
SERVING	LASTING	PURPOSE	AWARD	

	
	
Marietta,	Georgia,	October	6,	2017	–	Life	University’s	(LIFE)	International	Alumni	
Association	of	Life	University	presented	the	Serving	Lasting	Purpose	Award	to	LIFE	
staff	member	Rebecca	Koch	at	the	Lasting	Purpose	Recognition	Lunch	during	the	
2017	Fall	Celebration	event	on	LIFE’s	campus	last	week.	Koch	is	the	Director	of	
Service	Initiatives	at	LIFE,	a	role	in	which	she	has	served	for	almost	11	years.	
	
Through	their	professional	accomplishments	and	personal	service,	nine	honorees	
were	selected	as	representatives	of	professional	success,	social	contribution	and	
cultural	change	during	the	luncheon.	Koch,	however,	was	the	only	non-Doctor	of	
Chiropractic	honored	during	the	luncheon.	
	
The	Serving	Lasting	Purpose	Award	was	presented	to	Koch	for	her	commitment	to	
living	a	life	of	Lasting	Purpose	and	serving	the	Life	University	community	and	
beyond.	Congratulations	to	Koch	on	this	well	deserved	honor.	
	
	
	
About	Life	University	
Founded	in	Marietta,	Georgia	in	1974,	Life	University	is	a	health	sciences	institution	
most	known	for	its	chiropractic	program,	the	largest	single	campus	chiropractic	
program	in	the	world.	Life	University	is	regionally	accredited	by	the	Southern	
Association	of	Colleges	and	Schools	Commission	on	Colleges	(SACSCOC)	to	award	
baccalaureate,	master’s	and	Doctor	of	Chiropractic	degrees,	and	also	has	
programmatic	accreditation	through	the	Council	on	Chiropractic	Education	(CCE),	
the	Accreditation	Council	for	Education	in	Nutrition	and	Dietetics	(ACEND)	and	the	
Commission	on	Accreditation	of	Athletic	Training	Education	(CAATE).	The	mission	
of	Life	University	is	to	empower	students	with	the	education,	skills	and	values	
necessary	for	career	success	and	life	fulfillment,	based	on	a	vitalistic	philosophy.	
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